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NETCENTS TECHNOLOGY ANNOUNCES TELECONFERENCING FOR ANNUAL MEETINGS OF 
SHAREHOLDERS 

Vancouver, British Columbia – December 17, 2020, NetCents Technology Inc. (CSE: NC) (FSE: 26N) 
(OTCQB: NTTCF) (the “Company”) announces that in light of ongoing concerns related to the spread 
of COVID-19, and in order to mitigate potential risks to the health and safety of its shareholders, 
employees, communities and other stakeholders, the Company wishes to emphasize its priority to 
decrease the health risks associated with the spread of COVID-19 and adhere to the recommendations 
of Canadian public health officials in regards to the number of people allowed to attend any public 
meeting, in the context of the Annual General Meeting of the Shareholders of the Company (the 
“Meeting”) called to be held on December 22, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. The details of the Meeting, including 
the business items on which the shareholders will be asked to vote, are set out in the Notice of Meeting 
of the Company dated November 10, 2020 (“Notice of Meeting”) that was sent to shareholders and 
filed on SEDAR at https://sedar.com. 

Accordingly, all shareholders are encouraged to vote on the matters before the meeting by proxy, 
and to participate in its annual general meeting of shareholders of the Company, on a non-voting 
capacity, to be held on December 22, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. (Vancouver Time) via teleconferencing as 
follows: 

Dial In:            1-866-201-0079 
Passcode:      515818#  
 
About NetCents 

NetCents Technology Inc., the transactional hub for all cryptocurrency payments, equips forward-
thinking businesses with the technology to seamlessly integrate cryptocurrency processing into their 
payment model without taking on the risk or volatility of the crypto market. NetCents Technology is 
registered as a Money Services Business (MSB) with FINTRAC.  

For more information, please visit the corporate website at www.net-cents.com or contact Investor 
Relations: investor@net-cents.com. 

To keep up on the latest - make sure to join the telegram channel http://t.me/NetCents. 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors  

"Clayton Moore" 

Clayton Moore, CEO, Founder and Director 

NetCents Technology Inc. 
1000 - 1021 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver, BC, V6E 0C3 
 


